IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH

BATON ROUGE, LA

TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

OCTOBER 7, 2018

F’ASTOR 5 DESKC

Father Thomas F. Clark, S. ].
BIBLE STUDY ON MONDAY EVENINGS

Weekly Bible Study takes place on Monday evenings at
SBt‘ll,,o'e 7:00-8:00 PM in the Ministry Building. We are stud-
ying and praying about the book of Psalms. Every-
one is welcome. Please bring a Bible, preferably a

New American Bible revised edition.

OCTOBER 9 and 16 ARE DEADLINES FOR VOTER
REGISTRATION FOR NOVEMBER
£ This Tuesday, October 9, is the deadline

for Voter Registration in person or by mail for

the November elections. October 16 is the
e deadline to register online by the Geaux Vote
Online Registration System. Please make sure you are registered
and able to vote in these important elections. Don’t forget that
after November we still have December run off elecdons in

Louisiana. If you are registered, make sure you get out to vote!

SBA LENDEES WILL BE
ELIGIBLE FOR RESTORE LOUISIANA
""""""""""""""""""""""""" 1 This week, Congress passed a bill

{with adjustments to the regulations

: which made those who flooded in 2016

and received an SBA loan ineligible for
Restore Louisiana funds. You are now eligible provided that
you filled out the online Homeowners Assistance Program Sur-
vey for Restore Louisiana. The Governor has extended the time
for completing this survey to October 19, 2018. This is indeed

NEW ALTAR SERVERS

We are very proud of our nine new altar serv-

ers who have been doing a great job in their new

ministry. If there are any other young persons who

have made their First Holy Communion and are in
the fourth grade and up, they too may prepare to become altar
servers. Parents, please contact Father Clark to set up a good
time to practice. If a child is in the third grade and has siblings
who are altar servers, they may be considered to be a server.

TOGETHER BATON ROUGE CITIZEN ACADEMY:
CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND POLICE REFORM

o GETHER The next Together Baton Rouge
 Citizen Academy will take place on

s hi E}i}GE_‘ Thursday, October 15 at 6:30 PM at

Immaculate Conception Activity Center. Everyone is welcome

and encouraged to attend. You will learn a lot about these im-

portant issues facing the community.

SU GOSPEL CHOIR RE-SCHEDULED
The Southern University Gospel Choir concert
will be re-scheduled to a Saturday in November.
GOSDE[ The University will be on fall break on October 4-7
miulslile] snd student activities may not be scheduled. We
look forward to welcoming this exciting choir in November!

PARISH COUNCIL OF MINISTRIES
MEETING ON OCTOBER 16
: The Parish Council of Ministries will meet
. on Tuesday, October 16 at 6:30 PM with a light
Amm supper served from 6:00 PM. Father Clark asks
PARISH COUNCIL char all chairpersons of parish ministries and or-
ganizations be present at this meeting. You will receive an
agenda and minutes by mail in the week before the meeting.

..............................

VISIT OF FATHER RON MERCIER, PROVINCIAL
= 7 Father Ron Mercier, §J, the Provincial of
/;/'\\/ the Central Southern Jesuit Province, will be
&6 'éi‘( making his annual visitation to our parish on
# October 26-27. He will be meeting with some
members of the parish and will be with us for the Vigil Mass
on Saturday. Then, he will go with me to the Jackson State

game where I am saying the opening prayer of the game.

RECEPTION INTO THE FULL
COMMUNION OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH OF

MICHELE GIPSON-GREIG
Yf.} On Sunday, October 14 at the 10:30 AM,

Michele Gipson-Greig will be received into the

full communion of the Catholic Church by mak-
¥ ing a profession of faith, being sealed with the
gift of the Holy Spirit in the sacrament of Con-
firmation and receive the Body and Blood of the Lord in the

Eucharist. Please pray for Michele as she prepares for this
happy event and join with her in celebrating on October 14.

&

St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church - Women’s Club
Women’s Fellowship Luncheon
“Living Your Best Life”
Saturday, October 27, 2018
St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church Center
3920 Gus Young Ave.
Baton Rouge, La. 70802
Tickets: $15.00
Guest Speaker: Evangelist Barbara Green

{,.—m...,@% For ticket information, please call: 7 W%"'
L (225) 936-1090
oy
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SOUTHERN UNIVERSITY AGRICULTURAL

LAND-GRANT CAMPUS

PERSONAL HEAIL TH HISTORY WORKSHOP

Session topics include:

Eating Healthy for Bone and Joints
Weatherizing Your Home
Emergency Preparedness

Fire Extinguisher Demonstration

October 12, 2018 --- 9:30am - 1:30pm
Southern University Smith-Brown Memorial Union
500 Jesse Stone Ave., Baton Rouge, La. 70813

For more information, contact:
delores_johnson@suagcenter.com - (225) 771-3704
milissia_jbaptiste@suagcenter.com -- (225) 771-2583

ek

Mass Readings
October 7th - October 14th

Sunday
Gen. 2:18-24; Psalm 128; Heb. 2:9-11
Gospel: Mark 10:2-16
Monday
Gal. 1:6-12; Psalm 111
............ GOSpel Luke 1025_37
Tuesday
Gal. 1:13-24; Psalm 139
Gospel: Luke 10:38-42
Wednesday
Gal. 2:1-2, 7-14; Psalm 117
Gospel: Luke 11:1-4
Thursday
Gal. 3:1-5; Luke 1
Gospel: Luke 11:5-13
Friday
Gal. 3:7-14; Psalm 111
Gospel: Luke 11:15-26
Saturday
(Gal.3:22-29; Psalm 105
Gospel: Luke 11:27-28
Sunday
Wis. 7:7-11; Psalm 90; Heb. 4:12-13

Gospel: Mark 10:17-30

CHURCH RENOVATION PLANS

We are continuing to work on our

church renovation plans. Our goal is to

pray begin construction in January 2019.
give During the months of October, No-

bu”d vember, and December, we are finaliz-

ing the plans, submitting them to the

Liturgy Commission and Building Commissions of the
Diocese and applying for the loan that will complete fund-
ing of the project. During the time of construction, which
is estimated to be about ten months, we will have the 8:00
and 10:30 AM Masses at Hall Davis Funeral Home. Mr.
Hall Davis has graciously offered his facility to us free of
charge. The Saturday Vigil Mass will be in the Parish Activ-
ity Center. Please keep the success of this project in your
prayers. The payment of your pledges is essential to the
project. We are grateful for those who are faithfully paying

and ask those who have not to begin when they are able.




